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MEETING NOTICE: 
NSPC PUBLIC HEARING IS AUGUST 14 

 
 
 

The National Standard Plumbing Code Committee will conduct a Public Hearing on 
Proposed Changes to the Code. This Hearing will be held August 14, 2025, at the 
Caesars Hotel & Casino in Atlantic City, New Jersey. 

 
The public is invited to attend, and comment will be allowed on the Proposed Changes. 
Adopted changes will be published in the 2027 National Standard Plumbing Code. 

 
There will be a 9:00 a.m. start of the Public Hearing in Palladium B. A lunch break will 
be called at approximately noon, and the meeting will reconvene at 1:00 p.m. or as 
directed by the Chairman.  

 
Hotel accommodations are available through Caesars Atlantic City Hotel & Casino. 
Attendees can make reservations by calling (888) 516-2215 and referencing Group 
Code: SC08NP5 (NSPC 2025). The deadline to receive the NSPC negotiated room rate is 
July 22 and is subject to availability. 

 
The Proposed Changes are available to download from the IAPMO website at 
www.iapmo.org/nspc. No hard copies of the proposed changes will be available at the 
public hearing; interested parties are encouraged to download the file. 

 
For more information, please contact the IAPMO NSPC staff at nspc@iapmo.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IAPMO, Chicago Regional Office,18927 Hickory Creek Drive, Suite 220, Mokena, IL 60448, 708.995.3000 
nspc@iapmo.org, www.iapmo.org/nspc 

http://www.iapmo.org/nspc
mailto:nspc@iapmo.org
mailto:nspc@iapmo.org
http://www.iapmo.org/nspc

